
STATEMENT FROM NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN STEERING GROUP 

 

We have started our Reg 14 Consultations. 

• Online consultation started with social media soft launch 

o As of yesterday, we had 111 responses.  2 were out of area so were 

discounted. 

o Good spread of location and demographics 

• Consultee letters due to go out this week 

• Leaflets being printed – Distribution date TBC 

o Distribution areas allocated apart from Lancaster Square to Victoria 

Close ‘arc’ which will be done by Parish Councillors 

o Distribution carried out using Covid-19 guidelines and risk assessment 

• Closing date extended as 6 weeks requirement if from when consultee letters 

go out 

• Hard copies available to those needing it 

• Laminated copies available in Garage and in Bradenstoke for viewing 

(cleaning provision available) 

 


